
CHIP Copayments Notice 
Effective July 1st, 2022, Texas Children's Health Insurance Program (CHIP)  providers will no 
longer be collecting copayments for Mental Health and Substance Use Disorders when done 
during an office visit and or as a residential treatment service. 

For any questions, please Call Member Services at 1-888-887-9003, TDD/TTY 7-1-1, 
8 a.m.–8 p.m., Monday–Friday. 
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